
Did you know that skin cancer 
is the most common cancer in the United States?

Most skin cancers are caused by UV light exposure and according to Weill Cornell 
Medicine, just five sunburns can double your risk of developing melanoma.

	
This summer 

it is important to 
follow the CDC’s tips to 

protect your skin from the 
sun’s harmful UV rays!

CLICK HERE 
to learn how!  

https://www.cdc.gov/skin-cancer/sun-safety/index.html

